
BIBLE STUDY OF THE BOOK OF PSALMS 

 

The Book of Psalms has been a hymnal of prayers for God’s people for 3,000 years. Israel sang the 

Psalms; they are prayers sung by Christ. The Book of Psalms is the only Book of the Bible from which 

passages are included in every Sunday and Daily Mass. We will be undertaking a study of the Book of 

Psalms for our weekly parish Wednesday morning Bible Study beginning on September 14, 2022 at 

10:00 am at the OLMC Parish Hall. We will be using resources from Formed.com, Ascension Press 

and other sources. Please consider an invitation to participate in this study, facilitated by Tom Wander. 

Contact the Parish Office to register or for more information at 505-832-6655. 

 


